
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 46 of 2014 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/141/88  
 

22 July 2014 
 

 
Use of il-Moll ta’ Bugibba by Commercial Vessels 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that il-Moll ta’ Bugibba, 
(Section Marked ‘A’) on the attached chart is to be used solely for the embarkation/disembarkation 
of passengers by commercial vessels that are duly licensed by the Authority in terms of the 
Commercial Vessels Regulations.  
 
Section B of the breakwater is for use by other vessels for loading/unloading, 
embarking/disembarking only.  Double banking of vessels and unattended vessels for any length of 
time is not permitted. 
 
The Authority also notifies that the slipway adjacent to the Breakwater is to be used solely for the 
launching and recovery of vessels and is to be left unobstructed at all times. 
 
Any owner or operator of a vessel who requires to berth for any other reason must obtain the 
necessary authorization, and must remain in attendance with the vessel at all times. 
 
This notice is issued in terms of the Berthing Regulations SL (6:30) and without prejudice to other 
directives, legislation and permits issued by the Authority. 
 
Notice to Mariners number 28 of 1995 is hereby repealed. 
 
 
 
 

 

   




